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Port Blair, the 16th June, 2010.

Based on an assessment of the "Jarawa" situation in Andaman

Islands over the last two years, A&N Administration has suggested a

review of the Jarawa Policy to shift focus of the Policy from protection

and preservation to empowerment.

Copies of my letter dated

19.3.2010 addressed to the Union Home Secretary and letter dated

16.6.2010 addressed to Secretary, Ministry of Tribal Affairs are enclosed

for your perusal and consideration.

Wwith regards,

Dr (Mrs) Syeda Hameed,
Member,

Planning Commission,
Yojana Bhavan,

Sansad Marg,

New Delhi.
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Yours sincerely,

Lo A

(Vivek Rae)



